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COVID-19 Updates 

UPDATES 
Last Thursday, Governor DeWine shared news that changed so 
many of the plans that your child’s classroom teacher and our 
school’s administrative team put together to prepare your child to 
learn, test well, and to grow socially and emotionally. Our 
routines have been completely destroyed, and we are all looking 
to find a “new normal”. Unfortunately, as we learn more, there is 
more that becomes uncertain. There are many questions for 
which we have NO ANSWERS at this time. We will share as 
much as we can as we learn. We will send this newsletter out 
weekly.

Useful Links and Resources
Our counseling team, teachers, School Board, and community 
partners have put together a comprehensive series of links that 
families have reported as being very beneficial. several helpful 
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Deep Cleaning  

Our classrooms and 
bathrooms have been 
scheduled to undergo deep 
cleaning services. Bathrooms 
will be cleaned on 3/20 and 
each classroom has been 
cleaned and marked with a 
sign. Classrooms are sanitized 
again after people have 
entered them.  

Temperature Taking 

On 3/18, we were instructed to 
monitor the body temperature 
of every person entering our 
building. All staff, vendors, and 
parents wishing to enter our 
building are asked to 
complete the temperature 
taking form - (link available on 
our website). Our goal is to 
take every precaution in hopes 
of being prepared the moment 
we learn that the school 
building is open to the public 
once again. 

Homework Packets 

Classroom teachers have 
prepared “homework packets” 
which include work that your 
student can complete at home. 
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links:

Before Coming Into the 
School: 
•Mandatory Temperature Reporting 

Things to do at Home
Brain breaks, Teacher Tips, Social Emotional Resources: 

Click Here 

Continued From Column 1

Teachers are working to support the learning of our students while 
they are at home and at this time assignments will not be graded,. 
Current assignments serve to keep the students in a healthy 
routine and to help them to maintain  academic gains that they 
have worked hard to attain this year.  
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Virtual Classrooms 

We miss having your children in 
school. Many of our teachers are 
using technology to remain 
connected to your student(s). You 
may have even been a part of an 
online class, Google Video Chat 
or a Facebook Live Video with 
them. We appreciate your 
willingness to adapt, and to 
embrace the use of technology 
as a means of staying connected 
as a class and as a school 
community. 

Sadly, we know that not every 
family has access to  technology 
at home. Please complete the 
COVID-19 Survey found on the 
CPA website so that we can work 
to support those who may need 
assistance with gaining access to 
technology at home.  

This survey can be under the 
COVID-19 tab on our school’s 
webpage or it can be found here: 
https://forms.gle/
NPDXf7cJ6SDPpbtdA 

CONTINUED TO THE RIGHT 

https://forms.gle/NPDXf7cJ6SDPpbtdA
https://forms.gle/NPDXf7cJ6SDPpbtdA
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNdks7dzkOcl3Ibv0B9iEcV_CCOlgCZJlNVH6t6zZebL-5jg/viewform
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1LuKT-Lu7K3BpfbF4BxKnktITNMxH5n5w
https://forms.gle/NPDXf7cJ6SDPpbtdA
https://forms.gle/NPDXf7cJ6SDPpbtdA


Columbus Preparatory Academy March 20, 2020

Columbus Preparatory Academy �3


